
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our exciting learning journey in Term 5, we are delighted to inform you about an 
upcoming educational opportunity for our Year 6 children. On Monday, 19th May 2025, we 
have arranged a “Crime and Punishment” workshop, delivered by the renowned team at 
Portals to the Past. This interactive workshop is designed to deepen the children’s 
understanding of historical justice systems through engaging, hands-on activities. 

During the workshop, the children will: 

 Experience how crime and punishment has evolved over time, with an engaging 
introduction from Past Productions. 

 Meet an “executioner,” who will vividly describe his life and role in historical justice. 
 Explore a fascinating selection of real working artefacts, including weaponry and 

Tudor torture devices, made especially for these workshops. 
 Participate in a range of interactive tasks that bring history to life. 

The cost of the workshop is £6.25 per child, which covers all activities and materials. 
Payment should be made via ParentPay, and we kindly ask that this is completed by 20th 
April 2025. 

If you encounter any difficulties in making this payment, please contact the school office as 
soon as possible. Without sufficient contributions, we may be unable to proceed with the 
event and would need to cancel it in good time. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the workshop or the payment process, please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch with the school office. 

We are really looking forward to this immersive and enriching experience, which promises 
to be a valuable addition to the children’s learning. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 
Year 6 Team 


